
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Balamara receives Environmental  

Approval for Nowa Ruda 
 
 
 

The Polish Ministry Of Environment through their regional office in 

Wroclaw (RDOS) has formally advised Balamara Resources Ltd that it has been 

granted the Environmental Permit and Approval for its Nowa Ruda mine. 

 

With this approval Balamara is another significant step closer to achieving 

its goal of developing a coking coal mine at Nowa Ruda in southern Poland.  

 

Having achieved this significant milestone Balamara is progressing work on 

an application for the mining licence so that construction can commence later this 

year.  

 

Balamara is greatly encouraged by the strong demand for the quality of 

coking coal at Nowa Ruda. 

 

Balamara’s second Polish asset, the large thermal coal project at Sawin, is 

progressing well as the drilling program continues and Sawin remains 

approximately 12 months behind Nowa Ruda in the approval process. 
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